

Principal's Message May 2018

Dear Parents,

This has been an EXCELLENT year! It has been so exciting watching your students learn, grow, and accomplish the goals that they set. They are so engaged and enthusiastic about learning! They are very proud of their accomplishments. I have loved the new attitude of a growth mindset in our school. It has been amazing continuing on our STEM journey! I love coming to school every day! We are so proud to be a Utah STEM Designated School! I really appreciate all of your support in everything. Thank you for working together with me and my staff to ensure your child's success. We make a great team!

I would like to thank our wonderful teachers and staff for all of their hard work as we just celebrate Teacher Appreciation Week! Thanks to our amazing PTA for being "WILD" about our teachers and staff! We love you! Thanks to our Community Council for a great year! We appreciate all of our volunteers!!!

We are working hard and learning right up until the last day with a lot of fun activities mixed in. I hope to see you involved.

Please feel free to contact me anytime. Have a wonderful summer. Please remember that your students are able to access Imagine Learning, RAZ Kids, and ST Math over the summer and do not forget to keep reading! Summer is also a great time to do some family STEM activities. I look forward to seeing you in the fall. Here are a few important dates for May and the beginning of next year.

May 1 Students of Month to Howl About

May 4 Kindergarten Program

May 8 Community Council and School Board

May 10 40 Book Celebration

May 15 & 18 Lunch Reward Assembly (miniature golf)

May 14 4th field trip

May 16 Yearbook 9:00 -10:00

May 17 4th grade Program

May 18 5th grade Kiwanis assembly

4th Pioneer day

Last day of Kindergarten

May 21 Field Day/Fireman Water Day

Senior Walk Through?

May 22 5th Bike Hike

May 23 6th grade Program

Last Day ½ for students out at 12:30

Sincerely,

Angie Gillette, Principal

